

Holy Redeemer Catholic Primary School

PTA AGM Minutes

Monday 26th September 2022

2.00 – 3.00pm

Venue - Art Block

Present: C Hall (CHa), C Chatterton (CC), L Gough (LG), C Hodges (CHo), A Groom (AG), S May (SM), S Lalor (SL), A Hill (AH), L Tumelty-Williams (LT-W)

Apologies: F Baker, L Sterling

| Item | Description | Action |
|------|---|--------|
| 1. | Welcome / Apologies <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Sarah (SL) welcomed everyone to the meeting. | |
| 2. | Chair's Report – Sarah Lalor <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Copies of the report distributed to all.• The report outlined the objectives of the PTA and thanked existing members of the committee for their support during the past year.• A summary of last year's events was provided, and SL highlighted the fact that due to fundraising efforts, the PTA was able to provide funds for enrichment activities.• A new PTA dedicated website has been set up – www.holyredeemerpta.charityhive.co.uk – to help with event booking and organisation.• A Sum Up machine has also been purchased which has proved very popular at events.• The report outlined future plans, including working towards attaining charity status which will help to boost fundraising potential. | |
| 3. | Treasurer's Report – Alex Groom <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Copies of the report distributed to all.• AG confirmed that the total amount raised during the previous year was £6,030.57• The report detailed the profit and expenditure for each month last year.• The PTA were fortunate to receive two grants – from the Rotary Club and the Crest Award, which went towards funding the Community Science Show and buying science supplies.• We also received a grant from Arnold Clark for the eco-garden, and money from Pershore Town Council towards the Jubilee Street Party. | |

| | | |
|----|--|--|
| 4. | <p>Election of Committee Members</p> <p>Election of the new committee took place, the new Committee is as follows: Chairperson: Sarah Lalor Treasurer: Alex Hill Secretary: Sophie May</p> <p>General committee members: L Tumelty-Williams, C Hodges</p> | |
| 5. | <p>AOB</p> <p><i>Halloween</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The possibility of a Halloween disco was discussed. Mrs Hall noted that although we could not 'celebrate' Halloween, we could have an early November party and combine it with bonfire night. L T-W to look at diary dates and confirm with CHa/C Ho. • AG suggested a 'Sparkle and Glow' party where the PTA could sell glow sticks and children could wear sparkly or glow in dark outfits. <p><i>Christmas</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • The Christmas card pack has arrived from Xmas4Schools and needs to be completed and returned by 21st October. CHo to liaise with CHa to discuss logistics. • Decision to be made regarding Christmas Fair and plans for end of term disco. <p><i>Charity status</i></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • AH to start charity application and to familiarise himself with last year's accounts. • AH and SL to create a calendar of events for the academic year to aid in discussions with potential sponsors/businesses. | <p>LT-W</p> <p>CHo</p> <p>AH AH/SL</p> |
| | Next meeting - TBA | |